Covid Procedures/Policy

Little Villagers Pre-School will follow all government guidance related to Early Years – this guidance will regularly be updated on our website.
We will also undertake the following procedures:
All parents/carers dropping off to continue to observe respectable social distancing.
We will ask all those entering the building to sanitise their hands before they enter and when they leave.
Children’s belongings are handed to a member of staff on arrival and sprayed with antibacterial spray (subject to change).
Children bring their own water bottles.
Full PPE must be work by staff during nappy changes.
Comforting children should only be when absolutely necessary and limited where possible.
Regular cleaning of the setting including door handles, light switches to take place throughout the day.
Anyone is welcome to wear a mask in or around the building at any time should they feel more comfortable doing so.  Visitors will be asked to wear masks when entering the building
We try to keep as much air circulating through the building as possible.
All staff and visitors must comply to these procedures.
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